
 
The Faculty of Law, The University of Haifa 

Call for applications for a tenure-track position (Open Rank) 

The Faculty of Law at the University of Haifa seeks to fill one or more tenure-track positions, 

starting in October 2025 or later. This search is open to all sub-fields of law. Junior and senior 

scholars are encouraged to apply.  

 

The faculty seeks scholars with demonstrated research excellence, an international profile, and 

commitment to teaching and to academic leadership, for an appointment as Assistant/Associate 

or Full Professor. Absent exceptional circumstances, a LL.B. or J.D., as well as a J.S.D. / S.J.D. 

/ Ph.D. degree are required. Candidates are expected to demonstrate an outstanding academic 

record, as well as demonstrate the potential to contribute to one of Israel’s top law schools. The 

faculty also encourages those candidates with a record of interdisciplinary research and 

knowledge of diverse cutting-edge research methods to apply.  

 

The successful applicant will be expected to establish a highly productive research agenda, 

engage in the faculty’s rich curricula for both LL.B. and LL.M degrees, supervise doctoral 

students, and take an active role in the faculty’s renowned research centers. Command of 

Hebrew, if does not exist, will need to be acquired within a few years of arrival.  

 

About our faculty: The Haifa law faculty is the youngest and most vibrant amongst Israel’s top 

law faculties. The faculty is committed to teaching and researching law in a changing world, 

focusing on such areas as law and technology, law and health and law and society across a 

wide array of core legal domains. It has numerous research centers and legal clinics. The 

faculty is known for its warm and collegial atmosphere and is located in one of the most 

beautiful and diverse places in Israel. The faculty is expected to move to its new building, 

overlooking the scenic views from Mt. Carmel, in the coming academic year of.  

 

More information about the faculty can be found at http://law.haifa.ac.il/index.php/en/home. 

Application procedure: All applicants should email the following documents to the Dean: (1) 

cover letter, (2) CV, (3) names of four referees, (4) future research plans and potential courses, 

to bbotnik@univ.haifa.ac.il  with the title “Application for Faculty Position.”  

 

The deadline for applications is October 1st, 2024. The faculty may choose to consider 

additional nominations after that date at its discretion and may choose not to recruit any of the 

candidates. The decision of the faculty is subject to the approval of the University of Haifa 

Rector.  

 

The University of Haifa hires on the basis of merit and is committed to diversity and equality. 
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